
From: Leah Crockett
To: Valerie Hale
Subject: FW: Sewer and Water Tap
Date: Tuesday, September 25, 2018 10:58:08 AM

 
 
Leah
 
From: Greg Wood [mailto:greg.wood@crossvilletn.gov] 
Sent: Friday, September 14, 2018 9:24 AM
To: 'Leah Crockett' <leah.crockett@crossvilletn.gov>
Subject: RE: Sewer and Water Tap
 
Okay, different school.  I don’t think we waived the fee for Crossville Christian School.  That is the
first question I would ask.
 

From: Leah Crockett [mailto:leah.crockett@crossvilletn.gov] 
Sent: Friday, September 14, 2018 8:50 AM
To: Greg Wood <greg.wood@crossvilletn.gov>
Subject: FW: Sewer and Water Tap
 
 
 
Leah
 
From: Courtney Koehl [mailto:courtneykoehl@ymail.com] 
Sent: Thursday, September 13, 2018 12:10 PM
To: Leah Crockett <leah.crockett@crossvilletn.gov>
Subject: Sewer and Water Tap
 
 
Leah,  below is the email that was addressed to Val. 
 
Good afternoon,
 
I am contacting you from Christian Academy of the Cumberlands. We are located at 325 Braun Street,
Crossville, Tennessee 38555. Currently, we are preparing a location in order to set up our portable
classroom. The physical location of the property is  Iris Lane. 
 
In order to continue the project, we are required to have a new water and sewer tap for the portable
classroom.  Since we are a 501c3 school, is it possible for the fees to be waived? We understand the
necessity for this matter to go before the council. We will  appreciate any help you can give us in this
matter.
 
In Christ,
 
Amanda Dearmon
Secretary of CAC
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